TBI Admin Meeting – 12 September 2018:  Comms Report

Current/Recent Activities

1) Comms group met in August to take forward items flagged in last Comms Report (see minutes for more detail)

· Sheila still to write to members asking for people to put posters up in their area

· Wendy has drafted new-look display boards, using the info from our TBI leaflet.  Still need to resolve whether Culbokie market wants a TBI display (given it’s not a TBI market)

· We discussed whether we need to and – if so – how would we refresh our design ‘look’ to attract new interest.  Possibly try and get some college students to advise us?

· Stocks of maps, leaflets held will do us over the winter, after which we’ll probably need more Active Travel maps and pay to get them updated.

· Generic Markets leaflet for all four (Markets group to develop content)

· Welcome message for newsletter signups amended to encourage folk to get involved.  Need similar for new members

2) Fortrose market getting lots of good posters, signage, write ups, piece in Chatterbox by Martin.

3) The Highland Food & Drink Guide 2018/19 is printed, with the TBI advert in it.  Julie Shortreed has bundles at her house which we can use for outward sharing.

4) Local Larder card dispensers are out in most areas.  Julie S again the hero here.

Upcoming Activities/Themes/Ideas/Issues

· Plan to write a piece for Chatterbox (Dec issue) saying something about what TBI has done, does now, why we do it and wanting folk to become involved.  (Will we have started writing our ’10 Years On’ story by then?).

· Refresh the poster distribution lists – both people and places we put them up.

· Need to design and print 2019 leaflets/card with actual dates of all markets.  Do we need to wait till we’re sure Fortrose is going to carry on after 6 months?

· Transition Talking:  ?

· Waste Event:  ?
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